Sauk Valley Community College

July 16, 2018

Action Item 4.7
Topic:


Administrator Resignation – Director of Facilities

Strategic Direction:
College Health Metric – Campus Environment – College facilities and grounds are clean and updated.  The campus is safe, secure and welcoming.
Presented By:
Dr. David Hellmich

Presentation:           
Frank Murphy has submitted his letter of resignation effective September 15, 2018.  Frank has served the College for six years, providing exemplary leadership as the Chief Facilities Officer.  He has understood the facilities needs of the College, has been able to see how these needs can be met, has maintained productive relationships with his staff and external partners, and has seen jobs through to their completion.  Frank has saved the College significant money in construction projects/remodeling and has helped to make the Sauk campus safe, efficient, and inviting to staff and students.  Sauk thanks Frank for his dedication and service.
Recommendation:
     
The administration recommends the Board accept the resignation of Frank Murphy effective September 15, 2018.
